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On the web at http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com
Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is February 27.  District Governor Steve Windgardner will pay us an official visit.  Remember, if  
you make a reservation for dinner, you are responsible for it.

   
                        

Mission at the Cross 
Ron Wolf from the Mission at the Cross spoke to the Centerville 
Lions  Club  Monday  evening,  January  23,  concerning  their 
activities and service to others.  They have a thrift store and help 
with  clothing  ministry.   Mission  at  the  Cross  is  located  in 
Richmond  at  1018  South  E  Street.   Their  web  site  is 
www.hellfighters.org.
 
Ron is a Centerville High school graduate.

District Governor to pay official visit
District Governor Steve Winegardner of Indianapolis will pay an official visit to the Centerville 
Lions Club Monday evening, March 12.  At the beginning of his term he set several goals for  
district clubs:

Clubs increase membership by one this year. 
Charter at least one new club in the District. 
Each Club to add one new community service project.
Encourage Clubs to become more family friendly.
Promote youth in your community.
Plant 2,000 trees in the District.

Winegardner's motto is “Make a difference.”
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